

10155 CORPORATE SQUARE — P.O. BOX 12430 ST. LOUIS, MISSOURI 63132 (314) 997-5594

June 23, 1988

Mr. Carl Dabelstein 8209 West 78th Street Overland Park, Kansas 66204

Dear Carl,

We received your letter and are pleased to confirm your reception of KSD-FM on June 16, 1988 from 8:11 to 8:17AM.

I am enclosing a picture of the "crew" that was on the air during the time you were listening. Also enclosed is a bumper sticker and a list of the Gannett properties. As you can see KCMO and KCPW-FM are sister stations of ours in Kansas City, Missouri.

We appreciate your letter and hope conditions are such that you'll be able to pick up KSD-FM again.

Very truly yours,

Bill R. Schmidt

Engineering Supervisor

Dill L. Lehmist